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Dear Parents/Guardians, 

  A group of grade seven students have taken the initiative to design 

and sell shirts to be worn on Wednesday February 24th for Pink Shirt Day.  

Our goal for the fundraiser is to raise money and create an art piece that 

promotes inclusivity and community.   

  The Greenaway staff and community are thrilled that the students 

took initiative and showed leadership skills by bringing this to our 

attention.  We thank you in advance for your support, and hope you will 

contribute and help support our students in making this a success. 

We will be taking pre-orders for shirts, and will be giving them out on 

the week of Monday, February 22nd.  If you would like to purchase a shirt 

and support this cause, they will only be available for purchase online.  If 

you have not signed up for Cash Online, please go to the George 

Greenaway website and sign up under the Parent tab. 

The deadline to order is Tuesday, February 9. 

Thank you so much for your continued support. 

Ms. Khajuria & Ms. Dhillon 
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